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End-Of-Life Notice 

 
DP series switches  

 
 
 
 
 

Please be advised that the DP series switches are end-of-life (EOL).  There is no cross available.  Last time 

buy date is August 31, 2021.  Final ship date is May 31, 2022.  The affected part numbers are as follows: 

 

DP1L-AAAA 

DP1L-AALB 

 

 

 

 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
Ryan Eder 
Marketing Manager 
ZF Electronic Systems Pleasant Prairie LLC 
 
ZF Electronics Corporation 
11200 88th Avenue 
Pleasant Prairie, WI 53158 
Phone: 262.942.6500 

Website: http://switches-sensors.zf.com/us/  

 

Dept. ZF Electronic Systems 

From Ryan Eder 

Phone 262-942-6582 

Fax 262-942-6566 

E-mail ryan.eder@zf.com 

Your Ref.       

Our Ref.       

Date 12/19/2019 

 
The manufacturer accepts no liability for errors or non-availability, and reserves 
the right to change specifications without prior notice. Technical data relates to 
product specifications only. Features may differ from those described. Only 
drawings combined with product specifications shall be deemed binding. 
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